## Elementary's Principal Report for School Board September 2017

- 1. Hope to start testing the Week of September 18th with the new FastBridge system, testing period was extended two weeks until October 20th. Our students in the system are still not accurate.
- 2. Title I reports complete, Early Childhood reports complete
- 3. Blog to keep families update on school

https://nhadmin.blogspot.com/search/label/Elementary

- 4. Differentiated Accountability team meetings will begin again with AEA and the new testing and reports.
- 5. Really focusing on collecting data on some specific students for AEA team to review and form the best plan for them.